6206 74{@1504:’ Stueet
Now Ports Richey, Hlovida 34652-2705

(727) 841-7732

March 9, 2018

City of New Port Richey Cultural Affairs

Dear Richard Melton,

The West Pasco Art Guild has done an art show during the Cotee River Seafest in Peace Hall for the past
three year. In the past the guild did several art shows for the Pasco Eco Fest. Greater New Port Richey
Main Street has been able to get donation money for the Cotee River Seafest art show in the past to pay
for Peace Hall. As a nonprofit art group we do not have the funds to pay for Peace Hall. At this point
unfortunately it looks like we will not be able to do the Cotee River Seafest Art Show, because of lack
funding.

Sincerely,
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Jean Metzenthin, Vice President



